

## **Teams Video Meeting**

15<sup>th</sup> July 2025

Meeting commenced 19.01

**Members present:** Ray Bolton (Secretary), Bob Muskett (Treasurer), Paul Green (Chairperson), Chris Stephens (Rally Officer), Sue Bolton, Shell Boston, Jacqui Emmott, Malcolm Core, Elaine Jakeman, Mike Jakeman, John Young.

**Live music/Pre-recorded music:** Ray told committee the results of his research with regards to whether we need a licence to have this type of entertainment, he had also contacted CoM with his findings and they agreed that a licence was not required. Asked why he had conducted this investigation he replied "I had heard about complaints with regards to this item and although there was not an official complaint I thought I should have the necessary answer to stop any further complaints."

**Yorkshire Banner:** Does anyone know of its whereabouts? Sue asked if we did in fact own one. To which John replied yes we do but it was long ago. Chris said to put it on Facebook asking if anyone knows its whereabouts. Ray said that in earlier requests for information on items belonging to the club no one was forthcoming.

**Parking Markers:** Bob informed the committee that he had purchased 60 of these to which he had handed over to the Secretary. Ray said he had put 10 into three host packs and would put 10 in the remaining ones. Whilst on the subject of host packs Bob asked if all paperwork in the host packs could be updated.

**Mail list on e-mail:** Bob asked if it would be possible to e-mail the members for cancellations, additions, other important information etc. Ray said not sure about the confidentiality part of it also not everyone has given their personal e-mail addresses, although they are a small minority. There are 40% of attendees that arrived from other groups therefore we do not hold their particulars apart from membership numbers and group affiliations. Ray said he was not in favour.

**Checklists:** Paul asked who has ownership of these lists, Bob writes them then passes them onto Chris. Paul then said "I believe it should be the Rally Officer that owns them."

Thorn, Leyburn, Whitby, Ilkley were all discussed and sorted

### **AOB:**

Ray asked about paperwork over seven years OK to get rid of any deemed unnecessary. Agreed.

Meeting closed at 20.06